
Kelly Lane Primary School 
Book Buddies

A love for books connects the Granby 
community 



Introductions
Ms. Ferreri- Kindergarten Teacher
Mrs. Diemer- Early Intervention Specialist

Eva- Second Grader
Owen- Second Grader
Welles- Second Grader
Jack- First Grader
Sara- Kindergartener



3rd year of 
implementation

   

A joyful Kelly Lane 
tradition



Celebrate “National Children’s 
Book Week” in November and 
“Get Caught Reading” in May!

Volunteers receive a 
letter and 2 labels



For the love of 
reading
To begin the celebration, Mrs. Bava 
reads to the students. Then the 
children share a snack and juice. 
Lastly, there is a countdown to 
unwrap their new books! 
Squealing ensues! 



https://docs.google.com/file/d/1PB8UHLPE63poMNdTwlTTJVwo-drH1Ez4/preview


Promoting 
literacy from 
the start 
By giving kindergarteners their 
own new books, we are laying the 
foundation for a love of reading 
that will last a lifetime.



Community Involvement 
Community members have the opportunity to directly contribute to the 
development of our youngest learners by purchasing books that enrich our 
students’ lives.



Thank you notes

In the spring, the budding readers 
and writers are able to write 
sentences of appreciation to their 
adult Book Buddy.

In the fall, kindergarten students 
may copy their teacher’s words or 
sound out a short sentence.



Any Questions?
We’d love to have you participate 
next year! Sign up now!


